May Newsletter Room Aa

Can you believe that our school year is almost over? The children have worked
very hard at mastering all skills. Ms. Leslie, Ms. Elizabeth, and Mr. Jesus are
extremely proud of everything that the children have accomplished.

We are doing a great job reciting the sounds of the letters in the alphabet. We
have now mastered all letters and have started our end of the year alphabet
review. We will fine tune our letter recognition, and writing skills in the coming
weeks.

We are doing a wonderful job on our end of the year number review. The children
are excelling at number recognition and rote counting. We see such an amazing
improvement in their numeric writing skills as well.

Our themes for the month of May will be: Baby Animals, Kings and Queens, Zoo,
Baking and Dr. Seuss.

We will be reviewing all the letters of the alphabet.

We will be reviewing all numbers 1-10.

Here are some art projects that we have planned for this month: Baby Duckling,
Doughnuts, Royal Castle, Zebra and Cat in the Hat.

We continue to read theme related books. The children love listening to stories
and it gives them an opportunity to express their ideas and thoughts.

Wishing you sunny skies,

Ms. Leslie, Ms. Elizabeth, and Mr. Jesus



